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Newsletter – 10th January 2020 

Read on for our latest sporting news on page 2... 

      

      

      

      

This week at Cavalry:  

 Year 4 enjoyed starting a new unit in Dance – having watched the New Zealand rugby team’s 

Haka, the children are now creating their own dances full of strong, sporting movements. 

 Class 14 now have their turn to experience being part of a Rock Band – throughout this term they 

will be working with the team from Twenty20 to learn new instruments ready to perform to 

parents and friends at the end of term. 

 This week Year 2 have started their new theme about ‘houses and homes’ by finding out all about 

the different types of houses and building their own model homes. They have also been reading 

the story of ‘Traction Man and Turbo Dog’ and inventing their own super pets! 

Coming up soon: 
Monday 13th January at 5.15 – PTFA meeting – all parents welcome 
Wednesday 15th January at 9.00 – Cavalry Café for Class 11 and 12 
Monday 20th January at 2.10 – Cavalry Café for Class 7 
Tuesday 21st January at 2.10 – Cavalry Café for Class 8 
Monday 27th January at 2.00 – Cavalry Café for Class 13 and Class 14 
Wednesday 29th January at 2.00  - Cavalry Café for Class 5 and Class 6 
Friday 31st January at 9.00 -  Cavalry Café for Class 1 and Class 2 
Wednesday 5th February – Year 4 trip to West Stowe Anglo Saxon Village 
Thursday 13th February at 9.00 a.m. – Cavalry Café for Class 3 and Class 4  and then at 1.45 p.m. Cavalry 
Café for Class 9 and Class 10 
17th Feb to 21st Feb – school and nursery closed for half term 
Thursday 5th March – World Book Day – dress up as your favourite book character 
16th to 20th March – Wales Residential Visit for Y5/6 
Friday 3rd April 2020 – last day of Spring term. 

All term dates for the year ahead can be found on the school website. 
 
 
 
 

 

  

Other news and information: 

 If your child is due to start school in September 2020, you have until 15th January to apply for a school 

place via the Cambridgeshire admissions website. Even if your child already attends our nursery or has 

siblings in school, you will not be allocated a place at Cavalry unless you complete this form. If you need 

any help, please ask a member of nursery staff.  

 If you have booked a place at Breakfast Club or Stay & Play, then change your mind – you can cancel the 

booking on ParentPay and we will not charge you for the session.  
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